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KIWISPORT

Kiwisport is a Government funding initiative to support students' participation in organised sports.

In 2024, the school received a total Kiwisport funding of $23,301.45 (GST Excl.). The funding
contributed towards encouraging students to participate in various sports, such as volleyball,
soccer, tennis and netball, during interval and lunchtime breaks. Kiwisport funds were used this
year to replenish and provide additional equipment (disc golf).

All students continue to enjoy the success of increased funding from this initiative. All Southland
Boys’ High School students are encouraged to participate in various sports, such as volleyball,
soccer, tennis and netball. Furthermore, Southland Boys’' High School Sports Coordinators,
provide excellent work and commit to the task of engaging all students in sporting activities.
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Non Scholae Sed Vitae Discimus
Not for School but for life we are learning



